Westby Area Youth Trapshooters
82862 Wood Street
Westby, W1 54667

Chaseburg Rod & Gun
Attn: Dan Watson

PO Box 57
Chaseburg, W1 54621

07/08/14

Dear Dan and Chaseburg R&G Members,

Thank you for the donation of $1200 in support of the youth trapshooters in the Westby area. The money has
been used towards starting our endowment fund with the Scholastic Clay Target Program, where we will be
able to draw 5% annually to purchase shells, range equipment, and targets to further support youth trapshoot-
ing in the area. We will also be receiving three shotguns, gun cases, eye and ear protection and 12 flats of
ammo just for joining the SCTP. These supplies are available to any youth shooter in the Westby area to
shoot trap at your club, Westby Rod & Gun, and Coon Valley Conservation Club. If you know of any inter-
ested youth shooters needing a gun or supplies, don't hesitate to have them contact me.

On July 29", we traveled to Waukesha for the 2014 Wisconsin State SCTP Trap Shoot. Enclosed is a picture
of the squad that attended the shoot. From left to right is Blake Allen, Brady Rudie, myself, Bryce Rudie,
Brenton Fleming, and Owen Gluch. The squad placed 4" in their division of 28 squads with a total score of
429/500. Bryce Rudie led the team with a score of 91/100. Next year I hope to take at least two squads as we
had over 13 youth that attended practices on a regular basis.

We've wrapped up practice for the year and I have encouraged the shooters to visit your club to shoot through
the remainder of this summer and fall. Next spring we will kickoff the season as soon as the weather permits
and build on our 4" place finish.

Thanks again for the donation and support.

Sincerely

A

Joel Jepsen



